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forming a subcommittee each year that evaluates MGSS proposals. The 
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exercise to brainstorm possible CHHS tagline/headline suggestions. The FC discussed the 

three options and determined the second option with the added word “innovation” was 

a great choice for the college. Jo will put these three headline options in a Qualtrics and 

send out to the college for a vote.  

Jo also presented the Aligned Priorities diagram that shows how University, CHHS, and 

Department/School priorities align. Departments/schools should use this diagram to 

complete the Template for Strategic Planning 2030. As a faculty, they are to discuss and 

select two goals from the Aligned Priorities diagram that their department/school would 

like to focus on, and then complete the template due May 2020. Natalie will send out 

electronic copies for departments/schools to use in completing the template.  

IX. The meeting was adjourned at 12:42 pm 

Submitted by Natalie McGlocklin  
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